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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

To Parliamentary Committee for Firefighters reform bill.

I believe the committee should bear in mind the following points;

1 No consultation with CFA volunteers

2 Why include the "presumptive cancer compensation when it has bipartisan support.
3 Who says that splitting the CFA will make the public safer?

4 Where is the costing for this split?

5 The proposal to co-locate volunteers and paid staff is a recipe for disaster.

Rod Lindrea
CFA Volunteer ID 6003255"
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